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        An Agenda Meeting was held on   
        November 15, 2010 at 7:00 PM at 
                                                                                                the Town  Hall 
 
Presiding: Supervisor Gary Bellows 
Attending:   Councilman Gill, Councilwoman Briggs, Councilwoman Horner, Councilwoman 
Zell 
Also Present: Seven members of the public  
 
Town Board Business 

1. Letter from the DOT 
2. Lower Esopus Group 
3. NY City Land Acquisitions 
4. Highway Union Contract 
5. Stone Road Petitions 
6. UC Transportation Ballot 
7. Letter from Tobacco Free Alliance 
8. Central Catskill Collaborative 
9. Thomas pest control bid 
10.  Heintez property 
11. Letter from the CAC 
12. Local Law for Dog Licensing 
13. Court renovations 
14. UC Social Service  

 
Resolution #2010-133   Public Hearing for Local Law 2-2010 Dog 
Licensing 
Offered by Councilwoman Horner  Seconded By Councilwoman Briggs 
 
BE IT RESOLVED TO set the Public Hearing for Local Law 2-2010 for the purpose of licensing 
and identification of dogs at 6:30 PM on December 13th. 
 

ALL Voted Aye 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           
From Department 

1. Councilwoman Briggs had a call from Abby Gross from the Zoning Board. She wanted 
clarification on the Zoning Law. 

2. Highway Superintendent Russell reported that the highway snow plows were ready for 
winter. 

3. Diane Cline said that the Halloween party was successful and the kids had a good time.  
4. Supervisor Bellows said that the budget increase was approximately 5.2% He did put 

$10,000. back into the .4 line for leaf pick-up should we get back into in the fall. 
 
 

 
Resolution #2010-134    Pass the 2011 Budget 
Offered by Supervisor Bellows  Seconded by Councilwoman Zell 
 
MOTION to pass the 2011 budget as presented to the Town Board with the changes that were 
made at the Public Hearing and the one change that went back into the budget was the $10,000 
for the possible leaf pick-up should we get back into  it for 2011. 
 
      All Voted Aye 
 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Councilman Gill, seconded by Councilwoman Zell and all voted 
aye. 
 
        _________________ 
        Judy Mayhon, Town Clerk 


